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Canterbury Earthquake Appeal

Dear Brethren -

The Grand Lodge of New Zealand has been receiving reports of the South Island earthquake devastation.

 

As Lodge members have been doing on-site checks of the elderly members and widows, a greater need

in the community is unfolding. 

We are putting forth this appeal to help our brethren and our community in the Canterbury/Christchurch

area.

 

Donations can be made at any National Bank by depositing into the following account:-

06 0899 0109003-29 Canterbury Earthquake Appeal

Donations can also be made by credit card online via PayPal:

https://www.paypal.com/cgi-bin/webscr?cmd=_s-

xclick&hosted_button_id=GHBCMV24SRZ2J

Our thoughts and prayers are with those in the Canterbury region.

Fraternally,

L G Milton
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